
 
 
 

ADDENDUM #1 – JULY 27, 2023 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 
FORTAG CANYON DEL REY CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT 

RFP DUE DATE: AUGUST 10, 2023, 12PM PST 

 
The Transportation Agency for Monterey County (TAMC) is requesting proposals from qualified 
and interested consultants or consultant teams to provide all professional services consistent 
with the industry-accepted roles of Construction Manager for the construction of the Canyon 
Del Rey segment of the Fort Ord Regional Trail and Greenway (FORTAG). 
 
The Request for Proposals (RFP) and this addendum are available on the TAMC website at: 
https://www.tamcmonterey.org/fortag-canyon-del-rey-construction-management-rfp  
  
Questions concerning this addendum should be addressed to Mike Zeller at 831-775-4416 or 
mike@tamcmonterey.org.  
 
The following are TAMC’s responses to questions on the RFP: 
 

1. Would it be possible to make available for viewing the specifications for this project? 
 
Yes, a draft version of the specifications that is for reference only can be found at the 
following link: 
 
FORTAG Specifications_23-05-15.pdf 
 

2. When is the anticipated start of construction and the duration in working days? Page 4 
of the RFP states October is the start of the project, but is that the start of the contract 
or the start of the actual construction? 

 
October was listed as the earliest possible date for award of the construction contract.  
The construction contract is now likely to be bid in October / November 2023 and 
awarded in January / February 2024.  The start of construction and duration of working 
days will be determined once a contractor has been selected.  It is anticipated that the 
firm selected for the construction management contract will assist with those 
discussions. 
 

2- Is TAMC open to extending the proposal deadline? 
 
No.  
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